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18 January 2023 

All parties 

By email 

Dear parties 

Clarence Local Provisions Schedule 
Draft amendment PDPSAMEND-2021-022802   

Rezone land at Howrah to Landscape Conservation Zone 
and apply the priority vegetation overlay 

In response to a request from Howrah Hills Landcare Group Inc. to provide expert evidence for 
the future hearing, the Commission advise that the timeframe to provide this evidence is 
extended to close of business on 16 February 2023. 

This extension of time applies to all parties. 

The Commission will advise of a future hearing date in due course.  

If you require further information please contact Lauren O’Brien, Planning Adviser, 
on 03 6165 6828. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
 


	Delegate (Chair)

